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Until next Monday
Very best wishes,
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Good morning {firstname},

I thought we could welcome 2025 with an image of brightly coloured Tulips as it's been so cold,
wet and dark recently.
Tulips are starting to appear in supermarkets along with chocolates for Valentine's Day and Easter
eggs, in retail Christmas is already forgotten.

This image is available to buy on the website either square as above or in the original landscape
format. A third possibility is a landscape triptych.

News
The Monday Picture is moving from its current host platform so please
check your spam box if the newsletter is not in your inbox next week.

murraylaidlaw.com
 

 

F I N E  A R T  P H O T O G R A P H Y
f o r  y o u  a n d  y o u r  c l i e n t s

 

PLEASE LEAVE A REVIEW

Copyright © Murray Laidlaw / The Monday Picture 2024

https://murraylaidlaw.com/
https://www.instagram.com/murraylaidlawphotography/
https://substack.com/@murraylaidlaw
https://www.linkedin.com/in/murraylaidlaw
https://website-murraylaidlaw.artlogic.net/mailing-list/
https://www.murraylaidlaw.com/artworks/categories/6/9405-murray-laidlaw-tulips-2015/
https://www.murraylaidlaw.com/artworks/categories/6/9405-murray-laidlaw-tulips-2015/
https://murraylaidlaw.com/
https://www.murraylaidlaw.com/the-monday-picture/
https://g.page/r/CfpRdgPSo6Y7EBM/review

